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NOTE NO: -0 ..2017

The Department of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Seychelles presents its compliments to the Embassy
of the Republic of Hungary in Nairobi and kindly requests that the following message from Mr. Danny
Faure, President of the Republic of Seychelles, be transmitted to H.E Mr. Janos Ader, President of the

Republic of Hungary.

“YOUR EXCELLENCY,

IT IS WITH DEEP SORROW THAT WE HAVE LEARNT THAT THE BUS CARRYING
STUDENTS FROM THEIR ANNUAL SKI TRIP IN FRANCE WAS INVOLVED IN AN
ACCIDENT NEAR VERONA IN ITALY, CAUSING THE LOSS OF INNOCENT LIVES AND
LEAVING OTHERS INJURED.

IN THE WAKE OF THIS TRAGEDY, THE GOVERNMENT AND THE PEOPLE OF THE
REPUBLIC OF SEYCHELLES JOIN ME IN EXPRESSING OUR HEARTFELT SYMPATHIES
AND DEEPEST CONDOLENCES TO THE GOVERNMENT AND TO THE PEOPLE OF
HUNGARY, AS WELL AS TO THE FAMILIES OF THE YOUNG VICTIMS.

OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS ARE WITH THE WHOLE OF HUNGARY DURING THIS
DIFFICULT PERIOD.

PLEASE ACCEPT, YOUR EXCELLENCY, THE ASSURANCES OF MY HIGHEST
CONSIDERATION.

DANNY R. FAURE
PRESIDENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SEYCHELLES.”

The Department of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Seychelles avails itself of this oppertunity to renew

to the Lmbassy of the Republic of Hungary in Nairobi the assurances of its highest consideration.
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